
 
 

Finance Advisory Committee 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Finance Advisory 
Committee scheduled for December 13, 2023, has been cancelled and shall not 
be held. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Finance Advisory Committee is scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 10, 2024 
 
 

BY: 
 
John Figueroa 
John Figueroa 
Secretary, Financial Advisory Committee 
 
 
 

 


